🚨 Important Update: Changes to Plumbing Law 🚨
Attention all homeowners, contractors, and plumbing professionals! We have some important news regarding recent changes to plumbing laws. 
What’s Changing? – HB 753 – Currently Pending Governor Signature
The new legislation introduces the Residential Plumber Limited License in lieu of the current Tradesman License.  Here’s what you need to know:
1. Current Licensed Tradesman: All currently licensed Tradesman will receive an automatic grandfather into the new residential plumber license. 
2. Expanded Job Scope: Prior to the law change, tradesman could work in one-and-two family dwellings only completing repair work under the supervision of a journeyman plumber. NEW LAW: allows residential plumbers to install, repair and maintain plumbing systems without the supervision of a journeyman but in the employment of a Master Plumber.
What to Expect 
· For Homeowners: If you’re planning any plumbing work, be sure to hire licensed professionals who are aware of and compliant with the new regulations. This will ensure your projects are safe, efficient, and environmentally friendly.
· For Contractors and Plumbers: Familiarize yourself with the new standards and update your practices accordingly. This may require additional training, so please be proactive in meeting the new requirements to avoid any legal issues or project delays.
Stay Informed and Compliant
It’s essential to stay updated on these changes to avoid any potential legal issues or project setbacks. We recommend consulting with a legal expert or industry professional to fully understand the implications of the new law and how it affects your specific situation.
For more detailed information on the legislative changes, visit www.spbla.com and sign up for our emails to ensure that you receive informative updates in a timely matter. 


